
 

Board Action Required   

 
No Action Required     X 

 
 

 

 

To:  Coppell ISD Board of Trustees 

From: Sid Grant 

Date:  March 26, 2012 

cc: Dr. Jeff Turner 

 

 
Re: Long-Range Facility Planning Committee Report and Recommendations 

 

Lee Foreman, Paul Stephen, and Christi Greene, as members of the 2011-12 Facility and 

Enrollment Planning Committee, will present the findings and committee recommendations as 

they relate to planning for district-wide future growth, population shifts, the need for 

redistricting, and future facility needs. 

 

This committee (comprised of over forty members) met on five occasions from December 2011 

through March of 2012.   


